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29 January 2021 British American Tobacco (NZ) Ltd
PO Box 2618

Auckland 1140

Director General of Health New Zealand
Ministry of Health Tel 0800 228 690 (Retailer)
PO Box 5013 Tel +64 (0)9 357 9430 (General)

Wellington 6140 www.batnz.com

By EMAIL: tobacco@moh.govt.nz

Attention: Manager Tobacco Control Programme

Dear Ms Chambers,

Please find enclosed the British American Tobacco New Zealand (BATNZ) 2020
Annual Returns as required by section 100(1)(a) of the Smokefree Environments
and Regulated Products Act 1990.

The Company has only provided these electronically.

Yodrs sincerel

Kheta Quinn
Head of Legal and External Affairs




